
CITY OF NEWTON 

 

IN BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

 

LAND USE COMMITTEE AGENDA 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2010 

 

7:45 PM 

Aldermanic Chamber 

 

Public hearings will be held on the following items.  The public hearing for #214-10 will be held 

in conjunction with the Planning & Development Board. 

#214-10 NEW ENGLAND DEVELOPMENT LLC/NED CHESTNUT HILL SQUARE 

LLC/G&K LLC/KEY CHESTNUT LLC petition for a change of zone to Business 

4 for parcels located at 200-230 Boylston Street also identified as Section 82, 

Block 2, Lots 10, 14, 15, 15A, 15B, 15C, 29, 30, 8, 9, 18, currently zoned 

Business 1, Lot 11, currently zoned Limited Manufacturing, and 13 and 32, 

currently zoned Multi Residence 2.  

 

#214-10(2) NEW ENGLAND DEVELOPMENT LLC/NED CHESTNUT HILL SQUARE 

LLC/G&K LLC/KEY CHESTNUT LLC petition for a SPECIAL PERMIT/SITE 

PLAN APPROVAL to construct a mixed-use retail and residential development, 

including an 8-story building containing approx. 91 residential units, 

approximately 102,000 sq ft of retail (with open air businesses) and restaurant 

space (over 50 seats), a 60,000 sq ft medical office building, 30,000 sq-ft health 

club and waivers from associated parking requirements, including but not limited 

to a multi-level parking facility, driveway width in excess of 25’, valet parking, 

dimensions for handicapped parking stalls, retaining walls of greater than 4’ in 

setbacks, and additional freestanding signs; number of signs; and signs exceeding 

the allowed square footage at 200-230 BOYLSTON STREET, 7 HAMMELL 

PLACE LLC, and 114 and 146 FLORENCE STREET, Ward 7, Chestnut Hill, on 

land known as Sec 82, Blk 2, Lots 8, 9, 10, 11, 13, 14, 15, 15A, 15B, 15C, 18, 29, 

30, and 32 containing approx 11.32 acres of land in a proposed BUSINESS 4 

zoned district. Ref: Sec 30-24, 30-23, 30-15 Table 3, 30-11(7), (8), (9), and (10), 

30-19(d)(18), 30-19(f), 30-19(h)(2)c), (4),(5)b), 30-19(m), 30-20(c), 30-20(d)(2), 

30-20(i)(4), 30-20(f), 30-20(l) of the City of Newton Rev Zoning Ord, 2007.  

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      Ted Hess-Mahan, Chairman 

 


